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San Diego Attorneys Break Down Worker Classification in
Sports Industry
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In their byline article for Athletic Business titled “Misclassification Issues in the Sports Industry,”

San Diego associates Adam F. Sloustcher and Jason A. Fischbein look at worker misclassification

issues in the sports industry in the wake of the 2018 Dynamex decision and California’s new AB 5

law. They review the impact of these developments on business-to-business arrangements and

discuss the retroactivity of these laws. Adam and Jason encourage sports employers to carefully

assess and evaluate their independent contractor relationships. 

To read the full article, visit Athletic Business.
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